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Ottam, 2nd. May, 1914.

Sir:-

Refaring to your letter of the 28th April, I beg

to trasmit herewith for action thereon copy of official

letter of the 8th April, which the Department addressed to

Mr. McGibbon at Port Arthur on the subject ofestng insurance

on the buildinge therein mentioned on the Fort William Reserve.

You should take up the question of necessary repaira to the

Indian houses therein referred to with a view to having police

written for the insurance. It will be necessary for you to

submit a full estimate of the cost with regard to each house,

but you should notialnour any cxpenditure without authority

from the Department.

avant,

Asst. Deputy and 8e.

C. C. Parker, Esq..

Inspector of Indian Agencies,

Port Arthur, Ont.
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